
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
School Admissions 
If your child is currently in Nursery, admissions is currently open to apply for a place in our Reception 
class for September 2022. The closing date for this is January 15th. If you wish to have a place at 
Pegswood Primary School, you must apply before this date. Although it seems a long way off, please 
take 10 minutes to register online and apply for your place. If you do not, there is no guarantee you will 
be offered a place, even though you attend our Nursery. If you have any questions, please ask any of the 
Nursery team or our office. The link is below: 
 
https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/School-admissions-places-appeals-
1/Reception-entry-applications.aspx 
 
Children in Need 2021 
This will be on Friday 19th November. Children may come dressed in non-uniform on 
this day and bring in a donation from home that will go towards the charity. 
 
Christmas Dinner 
We will still be having our Christmas dinner this year on Wednesday 15th December. Christmas in school 
will again be a little different this year, but we are still having dinner! Please go online to order your 
child’s Christmas dinner by Wednesday 1st December. Any problems, please speak to our office for 
help. 
 
Christmas 
Following the advice from the Local Authority before half term about bringing back some of the 
measures in order to restrict the increased spread of covid throughout our community, we will be 
continuing to restrict visitors into school for the remainder of the term. This will mean that Christmas 
will look a little like last year with each class working on Christmas and doing Christmas activities within 
their class group. Each teacher will have some Christmas activity that they will share with you via Class 
Dojo.   
  
Reading Newsletter 
The next instalment of our reading newsletter will be with you today, outlining all the hard work that 
has happened in school this week and the exciting events coming up. 
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Recycling  
Last term, Mrs Sligo set an art challenge to design a new recycling symbol, The children were asked to 
think creatively and produce a design that could be displayed around school and remind people to 
recycle. There were lots and many wonderful entries but the winners were Finley (Year2), Beth (Year 3) 
and Rae in Year 6. Their designs will now be displayed around school and they have received eco 
conscious prizes for their efforts.  
 
Forest School dates 
These are the dates when certain classes are working in Forest School with Mrs McGuire. Please would 
your child come to school dressed in clothes that you do not mind getting a little dirty. They also should 
have boots or waterproof shoes and now that the weather is getting colder, a warm coat, hats and 
gloves. 
Monday 8th November Year 5 
Monday 15th November Year 4 
Tuesday 16th November Reception 
Monday 22nd November Year 3 
Tuesday 23rd November Year 2  
 
 
 
 
 


